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We oppose this measure unless amended to delete the use of these funds for any Olympic venues.  

No taxpayer dollars should be used to do any improvements to possible Olympic venues. Mayor Garcetti 
told the people the Olympics would NOT cost the taxpayer anything- Any funds for this measure need to 
be directed at achieving equity for neighborhoods which either lack sufficient parks or have had their 
parks seriously neglected during the shutdown- If Mayor Garcetti wants money for improvements to 
Olympic venues- He should investigate alternative means of financing- perhaps sponsorships 


